Colonial Heights Neighborhood Association Meeting
September 26, 2019
Colonial Heights Library

Introductions:
Introduce name and where you live in the neighborhood

Police Update: Police were unable to come to tonight's meeting.

Library updates:

October 16th- Harwood Community Conversation. 6pm-7:30 pm located in the community room of the library.
October 23rd the same thing will be happening at the Fruit Ridge Community Collaborative. The Librarian will
ask 10 questions to the community to learn what the community needs and wants. The hope is to better
connect to the community. Spaces are limited, so RSVP. There will be food and drinks. If you can not attend
there will be others at other libraries. Be on the lookout.

The library has a 3D printer! Intro to the 3D printer is Saturday from 10-12 pm.
Another librarian is in the process of being hired. Exciting news that our library will have two librarians!

There has been a proposal to change the neighborhood meetings to the second or third Wednesday of each
month due to kickball. Rose will be putting out a pool to vote on either of those two options.

Yard and Craft Sale: Success! Good Day Sacramento came and helped promote the event. 35 houses signed
up. There was a good turn out. Many houses sold out by noon and it seemed like everyone was having a good
time. An idea for next year is to have a non profit come by the day after and take the items that people have
leftover.

Cookbook: Submit your recipes! The deadline is mid October. Currently there are only about 5 recipes sent in,
so send in your recipes!! There was a seed grant from Jay’s office for 250 dollars to get the project started.

Communications Committee: The committee is still trying to meet together to finalize communication
guidelines. They are also going to discuss setting up a structure. There is talk about needing another member
to join the community. A neighbor mentioned that the website needs some updates. The goal is to get the
guidelines presented to the leaders and then to the association.

Park: We are waiting for the city update on what can be done to the bathrooms.

T-Shirt Committee: It would be great to have t-shirts for sale at every Colonial Height event. Is it possible to
have an order of T-shirts before the Creative Craft Fest and Holiday Parties? There was a motion that was
passed to start an order with the money from the previous orders. The T-shirt committee will be updated.

Creative Craft Fest: Look for an update from Rose. She will send out information about signing up. There will
be a Facebook event created. If anyone wants to help up with planning let Rose know.




Holiday Party: Generally the second Thursday of December at Touch of Class. People like the idea of
donations for a cause.

Our City Council member is planning on attending the October meeting.



